
 
OCS Guidance for Private Tutors

Private tutors who are not employed by our schools and who are not on our payroll cannot use our educational facilities for tutoring.
 
There is no insurance coverage for these private tutors and therefore, they cannot deliver educational services on site at our diocesan schools. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Reviewed:  6/2020, 7/2021, 7/2022
